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I strongly oppose HB 3509 and urge a vote of No! 

 

Ranked choice voting compels voters to strategize through hypothetical third, fourth, 

or fifth rounds of elimination instead of focusing their attention on their first choice 

among candidates. 

 

HB 3509 is an unfair system, disenfranchises voters, and denies the democratic 

process.  

 

Vote NO on HB 3509! 


